
To whom it may concern-  

It is with strong consideration and recent events and changes at home, I have decided that I am formally 
resigning from the Rainier school districts school board. I appreciate being a part of this amazing district 
and working along side some incredible individuals. Thank you for allowing me to be a part of your team.  

 

Best Regards  

Amber Downey  


